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ANNOUNCEMENTS 
• Thanks for your support of the book fair.  We love reading!   
• Wednesday the 10th: Research challenge brown bag lunch.  The 4th-6th graders will 

meet in Mrs. Hansen’s room (111) and the 1st-3rd graders will meet in Mrs. Kitchen’s 
room (116).  If students forgot to turn in entry forms, they can still bring them.  
Contact either teacher with questions about the research challenge. 

• If you are planning on buying 7 Peaks Pass of All Passes, please use the code of 
FORBES1 so that $3.00/pass will be donated to help Forbes.  Thanks! 

 

COMING UP 
• Thursday, December 18th: Christmas Sing.  We will have a performance at 9:30 and 

a repeat performance at 1:15.  Please come join us!  (For seating purposes, we are 
requesting that the parents of a.m. students attend the 1:15 performance.  This will 
allow you to take your students home immediately following the performance.  The 
9:30 performance may be best for the parents of p.m. students who will be getting 
dropped off to school just prior to that performance.)  Of course we understand 
work schedules and other concerns and are happy to welcome all of our parents 
at anytime.  We just thought a general plan would help us ensure we have the most 
seating available for you. 

• We are also  requesting that parents plan to attend the entire performance that 
should be completed within one hour.  This helps minimize distractions and also 
ensures that all of our students are able to perform to a full audience.  Thanks! 

• Christmas Sing dress: Teachers requested that I help communicate the student 
dress for the performance that each grade level has chosen.  K-3rd and 6th: 
Christmas colors (green, red, white, and black) with a Santa hat optional.  4th 
grade: sweaters, scarves, earmuffs, snow hats & mittens.  5th grade: best dress. 
 


